
 

   

 

With March in mind, we 
would like to remind par-
ents and students of the 
difficulties of dressing 
during this time of year! 
We often find coats, hats 
and mitts outside as stu-
dents take them off during 
recess during March and 
April.  Please remember 
to label all of your child’s 

clothing so that it’s easier 
to find and return lost 
clothing to the appropriate 
owner! Perhaps Charles 
Dickens said it best when 
he wrote; “March days 
when the sun shines hot 
and the wind blows cold: 
when it is summer in the 
light, and winter in the 
shade.”   

Administrators’ Message 

Six months into the school year, wow!  It’s hard to believe that our 

Grizzly’s have entered the final push towards June. Reports have 

gone home, there are four months of learning left, and spring is just 

around the corner.   

We’re very excited to be distributing 30 new iPads throughout the 

school this month.  As we prepare our students for learning and 

citizenship in the twenty-first century, it’s extremely important to 

develop digital literacy.  Coding, presenting with technology, and 

using technology to engage and excite our students are just a few 

of the fantastic learning opportunities that these new iPads will offer 

our Grizzlies.   

At home, try to model for your child the many opportunities that 

technology offers.  iPhones, iPads, laptops and Android devices 

are not just for games!  Show your children how you use the calen-

dar on your phone to stay organized, how you store notes, how to 

send yourself reminders and even how you use the calculator App.  

Model for your children how they can use devices and the internet 

to answer questions. Like here at school, always stress appropriate 

digital citizenship and internet safety as we prepare our students for 

safe and responsible use of these tools. Our students are among 

the first generation in history to grow up in a digital age.  Working 

together at home and at school, we can help to ensure that they 

are prepared to prosper when they leave Maple Grove and for 

many year’s beyond. 

Have a fantastic March!  We look forward to another great month of 
learning here at Maple Grove! 

 

March 2017 
Administrative Team:  Jennifer Walsh, Principal &  

Rob Norris, Vice-Principal 
Secretaries:  Deb Dickson, Sarah MacGirr 

School Council Co-Chairs – Amanda Trinacty & Amber Shave 
http://map.scdsb.on.ca 
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Mabel Labels 

Maple Grove Public School has 
joined up with Mabel’s Labels to 
earn funds to fundraise for our 
school. Spring is here and now is 
a great time to purchase durable, 
waterproof labels from Mabel’s 
Labels and support our school! 
Simply place your order at cam-
paigns.mabelslabels.com and 
select “Maple Grove Public 
School (Barrie)” from the School/
Organization drop-down list. You’ll 
know you’re crediting your order to 
us when our school name is dis-
played on the top left of the 
screen. 

Thank you in advance for assisting 
us with our fundraising efforts! En-
joy your labels! 

If you have any questions please 
don't hesitate to ask Mrs. Read. 

Punctuality Matters! 
There has been a dramatic in-
crease in the number of students 
arriving late to the school in recent 
weeks.  While we understand that 
the weather has been difficult, that 
many people find it hard to get 
moving in January and February, 
and that the monotony of our 

morning routines is heading into 
six long months of rushing out the 
door  . . . Punctuality Matters! 

Arriving late at school is very dis-
ruptive.  Our office staff are busy 
checking attendance and ensuring 
that our students are safely in the 
school, classrooms are interrupt-
ed, and precious learning time is 
lost for your child as well as those 
that they interrupt.  We have days 
where 30 or more students are 
signing in late!  That’s 30 class-
room interruptions! 

Additionally, school is the starting 
block for life outside the education 
system.  While there are circum-
stances of course when being late 
is unavoidable, please allow your 
child to make a habit of arriving 
late at school, or of dropping your 
children off as well.   

Please help us to teach our stu-
dents that . . . Punctuality Matters! 

Crayola Colour-Cycle 

I’m excited to tell you about a very 
special program I’m coordinating 
at our school in conjunction with 
Crayola. It’s called Crayola Color-
Cycle – an amazing new program 
devised to turn used markers into 
energy! 

All around Maple Grove students 

and teachers will be collecting 
used markers that are ready to be 
discarded. The markers will be 
sent to a facility where they will be 
converted into clean fuel.  

This fuel can be used to power 
vehicles, heat homes, cook meals 
and more! 

Please help support our efforts by 
sending your kids in with any used 
markers you may have around the 
house – even non-Crayola brands. 
Drop-off boxes will be located 
around the school for your child to 
deposit the markers. 

Thank you in advance for partici-
pating! With the help of parents 

like you across the country, the 
Crayola ColorCycle program can 
keep tons of plastic out of landfills 
each year. 

Remember, don’t throw out 
that used marker—ColorCycle 
it! 

 

 

Mar. 1st – Choir Musical @ 7pm 

Mar. 2nd – Gr. 5’s to Springwater Park 

Mar. 3rd – Eastview course selection due  

Mar. 3rd - PA Day 

Mar. 6th – School Council at 6pm 

Mar. 7th – Kindergarten Spring Concert – Mrs. Potts/
Posluns and Ms. Read/Morrow 

Mar. 8th - March Fun Packages will be delivered  

Mar. 8th – Kindergarten Spring Concert – Mrs. Gidge/ 
Cahill and Mrs. Carter/Arnone 

 

Mar. 9th - Primary Hotdog & Cookie 
fundraiser 

Mar. 13-17th - MARCH BREAK 

Mar. 17th - St. Patrick’s day 

Mar. 24th– Pizza and Milk orders go home  

Mar. 29th - Pizza and Milk orders Due 

Mar. 30th - Yearbook Covers Due 

April 26th- Primary Musical @ 6pm 

April 27th – Primary Musical @ 6pm 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
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Kindergarten Registration   

Do you or someone you know have a child who was born in 2013? If so, it’s almost 

time to register them for kindergarten for the 2017-2018 school year. Required regis-

tration documents include birthdate documentation, proof of address and record of 

immunization. For more information, visit www.scdsb.on.ca/kindergarten.  

Families of kindergarten students new to Canada within the last four years are invit-
ed to contact our “Newcomer Welcome Centre” at 705-725-8360, ext. 310. 

 

  Water Bottles for Sale 

Get your Grizzly water bottle while they last! For only $4.00 you too could 
own this awesome water bottle and stay hydrated. At Maple Grove we have 
our own water bottle filling station. Hurry while supplies last.  Come see Mrs. 
Read for yours! 

 

 

 

 

We'd like to welcome Mr. Powers to the Grade 4/5 classroom. He is a Teach-
er Candidate from Lakehead University. He will be us weekly until March and 
then daily until end of April.  

 

 

Lost and Found 

Reminder to all parents, guardians and student, to please check the lost and found for items that may have 
been misplaced over the last couple of months.  The lost and found will be cleared out by March 8th.  Be sure 
to check for any missing items before that time.   

Annual Primary Musical  

We are going to make you SQUIRM! 

Please save the dates for our annual Primary Musical! 

We will be coming to the stage to make you SQUIRM in your seats with bats, snakes, worms and all things 
creepy and crawly! 

Join us April 26 and 27, 2017 at 6:00pm for an evening of singing, dancing and 
dramatic entertainment starring the Primary Division! 

More information to follow soon! 
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Attention all students.  Do you enjoy drawing?  If so then this contest is for you!  We are now accepting 

yearbook covers until March 30th for our 2016-2017 Yearbook.  Be as creative as possible!  We can’t wait 

to see what you come up with. 

 

SPRING FUNDRAISER COMING SOON 

Keep an eye for our Spring fundraiser, Hewitt's. Perfect for fresh 

and frozen Easter dinner options.  More information is coming. 

 

SAFE ARRIVAL                             705-728-5201 
                         Ext. 24929 
Automated safe arrival calls are made when a student is absent from  
school and we haven’t been told of the absence. This system is in  
place to keep students safe.  
  If your child/children will be absent or late, you need to call our  

   Safe Arrival line at 705-728-5201, #24929 and leave a message.  

 If we don’t hear from you, we will make calls to find out where your child is.  

 The first call will now be made by an automated phone service. Automated calls will be sent to the home 
phone number and cell number (if available) for the first parent/guardian listed in your child’s file. Make 
sure your contact information is accurate and up to date.  

 The automated call will ask you to call our safe arrival line back.  

 If we don’t hear from you in 15 minutes, we will start to call other contacts, starting with other parents/
guardians on file followed by the emergency contacts.  

 
 
CONTACT INFO  

 
It is very important to keep the school updated with your home phone, your cell 
numbers and address. In case of an emergency and/or safe arrival, parents are  
always contacted first.  
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S.C.D.S.B News 

 

Events at Eastview Secondary School 
in April open to all parents  
On April 10 at 7 p.m., Eastview Second-
ary School will host a screening of the 
film Screenagers, a study of growing up 
in the digital age. Physician and filmmak-
er Delaney Ruston created Screenagers 
to probe into the vulnerable corners of 
family life to explore struggles over social 
media, video games, academics and in-
ternet addiction. This presentation will 
help parents learn how tech time impacts 
kids’ development and offers solutions on 
how adults can empower kids to best 
navigate the digital world. 

On April 12 at 7 p.m., the school wel-
comes financial literacy expert Robin 
Taub, the author of the best-seller, A 
Parent’s Guide to Raising Money-Smart 
Kids. Her presentation will cover why it’s 
important to teach kids about money, as 
well as the challenge of being a good 
financial role model. She will explain how 
to address money-related topics with 
young kids, pre-teens, teenagers and 
emerging adults. 

All parents/guardians are welcome to 
attend the above events. For more infor-
mation, please contact Eastview Second-
ary School at 705-728-1321. The school 
is located at 421 Grove St. E. in Barrie. 

 

SCDSB Media Fest: What Does Being 

a Great Canadian Look Like? 

Students are invited to submit an entry 

for the 2017 SCDSB Media Fest. This 

media festival is open to all Simcoe 

County District School Board students 

and can include images, audio and video. 

For more information, visit 

www.scdsbmediafest.com. The submis-

sion deadline is April 3.   

 

Student information notice for parents 

of Grade 8 students  

As students progress from elementary 

school to secondary school, important 

personal student information is shared 

which eases each student’s transition. 

Sharing this information also improves 

our ability to program effectively to bene-

fit all students. Select student information 

will be shared at different times as appro-

priate. The collection and use of personal 

student information for such purposes is 

authorized under sections 170, 171, 190 

Part X and Part XIII of the Education Act. 

All information used for the transition pro-

cess is limited, secure and protected at 

all times. Please contact Stuart Finlay-

son, Superintendent of Education for this 

area, if you would like more information 

about the transition process at Maple 

Grove. 

March is Nutrition Month – Tips for 

packing a healthy school lunch 

A school lunch should give children the 

energy and nutrients they need to be 

ready to learn, be more alert and perform 

better at school. When planning lunches 

keep these tips in mind: 

 include one serving from at least 

three of the four food groups from Cana-

da's Food Guide 

 rather than buying pre-made lunch 

kits, make your own healthy “lunch kit” 

with divided containers and small ‘bite-

sized cheese cubes, left over chicken 

chunks, veggie sticks or fruit slices 

 get your kids to eat more veggies! 

Send cucumber coins, zucchini sticks 

and pepper strips with dip 

 fill whole wheat or multi grain wrap/

pits/tortilla shells with your child’s favour-

ite foods such as hummus and grated 

carrot or sliced turkey with mustard 
water is the healthiest choice to quench 

thirst. 
Looking for more information to help keep 
you and your family healthy? Call Health 
Connection at 705-721-7520 or 1-877-
721-5720 to speak with a public health 
nurse or visit the health unit’s website at 
www.simcoemuskokahealth.org.  

Information provided by the Simcoe Muskoka 

District Health Unit 

Get outside to play on March Break 

Active play does more than help kids to 

achieve the 60 minutes of physical activi-

ty they need every day, it supports their 

development in many ways – especially 

when the play is outdoors, self-directed 

and fun. This allows kids to test bounda-

ries and problem-solve, develop social 

skills and resolve conflict, and learn to 

control their emotions and behaviour. 

Active play outdoors in the fresh air and 

nature also helps to improve mood and 

lower stress. Support your child to play 

outside with friends in the neighbourhood 

and at your local park as much as possi-

ble. 

Information provided by the Simcoe Mus-

koka District Health Unit 

 

Feel like your teen is always on? 

Ever consider how all those minutes your 

teen spends sitting using electronic de-

vices, watching TV or even playing video 

games add up every day? By replacing 

some of their screen time with physical 

activity, you will be helping them to be-

come healthier, reduce stress and be 

more likely to feel happier and more con-

fident. Here are some ideas to suggest to 

your teen: 

 organize a pick-up game of baseball, 
ball hockey or basketball 

 check out a local nature trail with 
friends 

 try something new like disc golf! 

 
Set a goal to limit screen time to less 

than two hours each day. 

Information provided by the Simcoe Muskoka 
District Health Unit  

 

http://www.scdsbmediafest.com
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